/PGE Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street ® Portland, Oregon 97204
\ PortlandGeneral.com

September 15, 2017

via Electronic-Mail
pucfilingcenter@state.or.us

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
201 High Street, Suite 100

PO Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Attn: Commission Filing Center

Re: LC 66 — PGE’s 2016 Integrated Resource Plan

At the August 8, 2017 OPUC Public Meeting, in which the Commission considered PGE’s 2016
IRP (LC 66), the Commission directed PGE to work with stakeholders to develop a revised resource
action for renewables and report back within 60 days. Since that time, PGE has been engaged in

discussions with Staff and other stakeholders.

PGE would like the opportunity to update the Commission on these discussions at its October 10,
2017 Public Meeting and confirm this update and timing meets the intent of the requested report

back within 60 days.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (503) 464-7580.

Sincerely, ,

atrick G. Hager
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

cc: JP Batmale



